Minutes of the Annual Meeting of District 43-D
Almo, Idaho RECEIVED

MAR £ ¢ 1999

Depariment of Water Resources
Sothemn Region

Meeting was held at Conner Creek Store on March 1, 1999 commencing at 11:30 a.m. Present
were Brent Jones, Gary Jones, Douglas Ward, and Vikie Hancock; Water Resource Agent.

The 1998 minutes were read and approved. It was brought to attention that Arnie Wetstein and
Tim Luke are the persons to contact concerning the Measurement District. The phone number is
(208) 327-7864.

It was moved by Brent Jones and seconded by Gary Jones to hire Curtis Durfee as water master.

It was moved by Douglas Ward and seconded by Gary Jones that the water master be hired under
contract labor at a rate of $35.00 per day and pay his own insurance and taxes.

It was moved and seconded that the water masters budget of $2000.00 be accepted and be paid
by June 1, 1999. Motion carried

Board of Directors were elected and are as follows: President Brent Jones, Secretary/Treasurer
Gary Jones, and Richard Jones and Douglas Ward as Directors.

There was a discussion on the adjudication process. The spring and summer of 1999, Vikie
Hancock will be reviewing existing water rights in the 43-D Water District.

The annual meeting of District 43-D was then adjourned.




